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Dear Prof Kwoh, 
  
I just want to drop an email to thank you for your teaching for the past 2 years. It has indeed been a pleasant 
experience to be taught by you as well as the rest of the M.Sc. Bioinformatics team of lecturers. The course 
has been an eye-opener for someone who has never been exposed to the use of computational capabilities in 
the area of biological science. 
  
I would also like to express my gratitude for your guidance in the subjects that you have taught in, especially 
in BI6102, BI6103 and BI6123. Personally, I was a little surprised that you would be teaching BI6123 because 
the previous 2 subjects were related to computational biology and somehow I couldn't quite relate how you 
would be teaching this module. But I guess you have surprised me by showing your competency in this area, 
as well as showing myself and the rest of the class how computational methods can be used in the area of 
proteomics. 
  
I am also like to express my heartfelt thanks for your taking time off to come back on a Wednesday after all 
classes have ended just to make time for us who may have problems with the assignment. This is really much 
appreciated because a lot of us would have to juggle between the pressure of completing the assignment and 
preparing for the examinations. Creating a discuss board for us to share our ideas had also helped us 
tremendously, not to mention answering our emails at odd hours of the day. 
  
I am glad to have been taught by a committed lecturer as yourself, and I am sure that you will continue to be a 
great teacher to your students. 
  
Best regards, 
Angela 
  
Angela Jean 
Bioinformatics Programme, Nanyang Technological University | e: y050015@ntu.edu.sg


